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COMING EVENTS 

 
Staff Development Day    Monday  29 April 
Staff Development Day    Tuesday  30 April 
Students return     Wednesday  1   May 
P&C Meeting 3.30pm   Wednesday  8   May 
Small Schools Athletics Carnival  Thursday  9   May 
Jill Feutrill teaching     Mon-Wed  13-15 May 
Naplan Testing Yr 3 & 5   Tue/Wed/Thur 14/15/16 May 
Enterprise Agreement (school closed) Monday   20 May 
Jill Feutrill teaching     Mon-Wed  3-5 June 
Queens birthday     Monday  10 June 
Enterprise agreement    Tuesday  11 June 
Term ends     Friday  28 June 
 
 
Dear Parents , 
 
Term 1 is already coming to an end!  I would like to thank everyone for their help and support in 
what has been a pretty busy period: Canberra show; Kasey’s Art lessons; Yass Show exhibit; 
Bunning BBQ fundraiser; Raffle and Johnny Cash night; Kate’s talking book project and Helen’s 
swimming coaching. 
 
We welcomed Jill Feutrill to the teaching team.  Thanks to Trish Wilkinson for volunteering a 
significant amount of time to work individually with students.  Thanks too, to our volunteer 
reading mums and to Steve for providing his expertise with the ongoing athletics training.  The 
vegie patch proved a huge success. 
 
On Friday we farewell Sophie, Jasper and Kyle and wish them all the best at their new schools. 
We are hoping to see Jasper and Kyle back Term 4 of this year. 
 
Friday Farewell Lunch 
Some of the students will be making hamburgers on Friday (a homework project)for all the 
students. If there is a parent who could help them in the kitchen at 9am that would be greatly 
appreciated.  To help with the party, if parents could send some sort of party food it would be 
appreciated. 
 
 
Best Wishes 
On behalf of all the staff and students we wish Grace and family all the best in the coming 
months, sending our positive thoughts and hoping for a speedy recovery. 
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Gymnastics 
 
Each day this week we are having gymnastic lessons run by Kylie from Activated Sports.  The kids 
have had a ball learning important gross motor skills.  The activities have proved most 
challenging. (See the attached sheet for the week’s program). 
 
Pencil Case Stocktake 
 
I will be asking the students to take home their pencil case and ruler.  Could you please check the 
following stationery list and re-equip if necessary. 
 
Glue stick 
Eraser 
Ruler 
HB lead pencils (not cheap brand) 
Coloured pencils/textas 
Sharpener 
 
Golf Clinic 
 
The golf coaches at Gundagai Golf Club are running a coaching and play day during the coming 
holidays. 
 
Sally Keatinge has offered to have any students overnight at her place to make an early start at 
Gundagai Golf course possible. 
 
If you are interested in your child participating, give Sally a ring on 62278515.  (Thanks for the 
offer Sally!) 
 
Jumpers missing 
 
Could people please check if there are any excess blue Polar fleece jumpers around the house.  
Looking for a size 12 and size 8.  Please return to Mark if found. 
 
Student council News 
The student council has organised a mufti day this Friday.  Students can come dressed as they 
choose.  A gold coin donation would be appreciated.  All proceeds will be sent to the Kids with 
Cancer Foundation.  After lunch the students will be watching the film Hotel Transylvania.  The 
kids assure me it is G rated and very funny. 
 
 
 
 
Hope you all have a happy and safe holiday period.  See you back at school on Wednesday 1st 
May. 
 
Mark 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

FAREWELL AND GOOD LUCK 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


